
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Ted Misilo         Michele Throm 

The April 23, 2016 general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order by Vice 
President Ann Rowe at 1:05PM at the MFGRC Agility Trial located in Weirsdale, FL.  The following board 
members were present: 

Ted Misilo – President - AB    Michele Throm – Secretary    

Ann Rowe – Vice President     Dee Thibodeaux – Treasurer  

Kristin Sipus - AB; Pat Kopco ; Mike Orloff ; Anney Doucette- AB ; John Blair; Betty Lambert; Andy Hall 

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (Ted Misilo) 

NA 

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Ann Rowe) 

No report 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (Michele Throm) 

No report 

REPORT OF THE TREASURER (Dee Thibodeaux) 

Treasurer reviewed financial reports, which are in good status.   

All income from the Agility trial has been deposited. 

Dee is working with a new accountant, and taxes will be filed in May. 

*************************************************************************************
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Hunt Test (Mike Orloff) 

We are evaluating options for the December Hunt Test, including adding a 90 dog flight.  The club is 
going to purchase new rifle cases and radios for use at the hunt tests. 

Obedience – (Dee Thibodeaux reported) 

All set for August 13-14.  Food vendor all set. 

 



Agility – (John Blair) 

Everything is going smooth! 

The judges are already set for the October 2016 and April 2017 trial. 

*************************************************************************************
OLD BUSINESS: 

WC/WCX – Discussion on possible dates.  We still need an event chair. 

************************************************************************************* 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Fun Field Day – Confirmed, to be held at home of Kristin Sipus on May 15th. 

T-shirts – Discussion about modifying the design and inventory.  

Next general meeting will be a combination General and Board meeting on Saturday May 15th at the 
home of Kristin Sipus. 

Dee Thibodeaux moved that the meeting adjourn, seconded.  Vice President Ann Rowe adjourned 
meeting at 1:20PM. 

 

        Michele Throm – Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


